
To whom this concerns, 
 
Measure 110 has been a failure and is negatively effecting the community of all economic classes. Yes 
the arrest rate for drug possession has dropped significantly. But this is at the cost of higher crime rates 
in all cities. More people dying in the streets from open and enabled drug use (my tax dollars are helping 
people kill themself with what ever drug they desire). And a further decline in the wellness of the 
community as a whole both mentally and physically. Oregonians do not feel safe in our neighborhoods 
and this shows how little value we have for human life to let laws like these continue to destroy families. 
Please repeal measure 110 so we can start the path to restoring our communities together. 
 
Danielle Stotler 
 


